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Agenda Item 10  – Provision of Benches 

Consideration of the provision of new or replacement benches has taken place during your last 

couple of meetings – Suggestions for sites have included Heather Close, The Hambros and Genesta 

Drive  

 

 

It has been suggested that a bench to be found at Woodland Close could be replaced?  Note the 

plague, which if the bench is replaced it is thought that this should be moved onto the new bench.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An article asking for suggestions of sites for new or replacement benches went into the Nov 

newsletter – We have received no responses to date. 

 

There are various styles and types of benches on the market including examples below: 
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Additional costs would be incurred for fixing and installation either into the ground or onto concrete 

slabs. 

 

Recommendation – That members consider a recommendation to full council for the installation of 

new benches at Heather Close, Genesta Drive and The Hambros and a replacement bench at 

Woodland Close. 


